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TO:   Membership, Field and Executive Board  

 

FROM:  Erika Frasier, Health Benefits Specialist 

   

DATE:  December 23,2021 

 

RE:   2022 Health Care Spending Account 

 

  

We are pleased to announce that the Health Care Spending Account (HCSA) has adopted carryover. 

Employees will now be able to use up to $550 of monies remaining in their 2021 Health Care Spending 

Account (HCSA) towards eligible expenses incurred during the 2022 calendar year. The last day to submit 

claims is March 31, 2023.   

 

Please note, the HCSA carryover is currently available in enrollees accounts. This is visible if you login 

to your HCSA online. You can also check your 2021 HCSA balance at 

participant.wageworks.com/nysfsa or by calling 1-800-358-7207.  

  

If you have any questions about HCSA carryover, please e-mail fsa@goer.ny.gov or call 

WageWorks/Health Equity at 1-800-358-7202. 

 

How the HCSA works: 

 

Flex Spending is a benefit program that PS&T Unit members may use to save money on their taxes 

through the HCSA. 

 

If eligible, you may annually make an election, in pre-tax dollars to pay for out-of-pocket expenses that are 

not reimbursed by health insurance.  

 

Your FSA can pay for medical, vision or dental expenses such as: 

• Flu shots 

• Prescription sunglasses 

• Acupuncture 

• Sunscreen (30 SPF or higher) 

• Dental care 

• And much more! Visit the FSA Store for a searchable list of IRS-approved expenses  

 

 

https://link.edgepilot.com/s/4500082b/EtczfB4wSkmD7O0GdYZgbw?u=https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%253A%252F%252Fparticipant.wageworks.com%252Fhome.aspx%253FReturnUrl%253D%25252Fnysfsa%26data=04%257C01%257C%257Cc5f1fa68f1564350d14008d9c58fe554%257C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%257C1%257C0%257C637758044103744826%257CUnknown%257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%253D%257C3000%26sdata=BGnxR9EiWNqyOzpL7VeTg%252FwgNzTqYFQRRzfrKLAoEu0%253D%26reserved=0
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